
 

 

To: Powell County High School Student Advisory Council & Advisor(s) 

Date: 12/20/2023 

Re: Kentucky Youth Empowerment (YE) Grant Application  

Thank you so much for taking the time to submit your application for the 2024 Kentucky 

Youth Empowerment grant.  A review has been completed of your grant application by a panel 

outside of your region.  Kentucky’s Division of Substance Use Disorder, Prevention and 

Promotion Branch is pleased to inform you that the FY24 KY YE grant application was approved 

for $1,500. Funding for this grant application begins today, December 20, 2023, and will end 

June 30, 2024.  Your Regional Prevention Center will be in touch regarding funding soon!   

Please find the feedback for your application from the review panel included in this 

email.  It is suggested to review the information and use the feedback in future funding 

opportunities.  Also attached in the email are the two required reports, as listed in the grant 

application, the Mid-Point Report is due by March 29, 2024, and the Final Report is due May 31, 

2024.  Please pay attention to the required items that are to be submitted with each report. 

If you have any questions or need any assistance, please feel free to reach out to your 

RPC – the New Vista Regional Prevention Center.  Thank you for your dedication to prevent 

substance use/misuse in your community!  

Congratulations! We look forward to seeing your hard work and the changes that you, 

the youth of Powell County, make in your community. Thank you for all you do!  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 


